
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, October 21, 2022 
 
Guidance Department  
 

– The guidance department is looking for French Tutors!  
– If you are a grade 10, 11, or 12 student that is proficient in French. There are grade 9’s students looking for help. 

Tutors can earn community hours or cash. Please see Mrs. Cole if this interests you.   
 
Music Department  
 

– Music Council will meet today at lunch in the vocal room.  
– Next Wednesday, October 26th, the PPHS Music Department will host its first event of the year, our annual Fall Café 

Concert. This show will give our newly returned absences a taste of what a formal concert is like, as well as Café Talent 
Nights. During this fun evening of popular and film music, you will hear the Junior Concert Band, Senior Wind 
Ensembles, Jazz Band and Concert Choir plus individual and duet performances by our talented PPHS musicians.   

 
PPHS Community Litter Pick-Up 
 

– Litter pick-up today at lunch by the circle of benches/outdoor classroom. This is also an opportunity to complete your 
volunteer hours.  

 
Boys Varsity Hockey 
 

– There is a mandatory lunch meeting on Tuesday, October 25 at the beginning of lunch in room 161 (please bring 
lunch). Permission forms are outside room 161. Return ASAP as first practice/tryout is Wednesday, October 26th after 
school.  

 
 Jr Girls Basketball  
 

– The team had a great game on Wednesday against Anderson Collegiate. Madison Threapleton continued our trend of 
a 3pt buzzer beater shot in the final quarter.   

 
Skilled Trades  
 

– During the COVID shutdown the vast majority of our province’s Skilled Trade workforce remained working, earning, 
amazing money and kept our society running. Skilled trade jobs offer excellent wages, job security, no student debt or 
tuition and are satisfying and enjoyable careers. Are you interested in the Apprenticeship Pathway but want to know 
more. Please sign-up in Guidance for “The Nuts-and-Bolts Apprenticeship”: a one-hour presentation that takes place 
on Wednesday, October 26th.  
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